
Yorkies Holiday Club 

 

Holiday club will run from 
Thursday July 21st to Friday 19th 
August.  

8.00am - 1.00pm or  

8.00am - 6.00pm   

if you would like to make a 
booking please hurry. The 
deadline for booking a space or 
cancelling is  

Thursday 30th June.  Spaces are 
filling fast,  

Please email: 

yorkiesdaycare@hotmail.com 

For more information. 

 

             

16th June 2022 Newsletter Page 1 of 2 

22/23 025 Sent via School Comms 

  

Transition Day 14th July 

Last Day 20th July 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

Spare Duvet covers 

If you have any spare washed duvet covers or 

sheets. We would 

be happy to have 

them. The chil-

dren are enjoying 

fort building. 

Please hand them 

to a member of 

staff. 

Welcome back 
after our short 
break, we have 
a few reminders, 

Pre-school will be visiting the 
woods again on Wednesday 6th July. We would 
like to request parents accompany us on this day. 
Please could you inform a Preschool member of 
staff if you are able to. Unfortunately if we do not 
have enough volunteers we are unable to take 
the children to the woods. Please could you re-
member to dress your child appropriately for this 
activity. Long sleeves and trousers are best. Could 
you also remember sun hats and please apply sun 
cream before arriving. 

Transition Day-Thursday 14th July 

 

York Road and Yorkies and Preschool closed all day for the 

Hertfordshire County Transition Day - some children leav-

ing to go to Primary school visiting their new schools and all 

York Road Pre-School and Nursery School children coming 

back to us in September - we are closed on this day.   

 

Phonics   

When you read your child a story, ask them to make sound 
effects to go with it? Could be a lot of fun! 

Parent Consultations - Thursday  23rd June 

Consultations begin next week, for returning children. Key 

teachers will email parents to confirm date and times. 

 

 

We have been informed that Bunyan 
Road will be closed for some  works on 
a leaking pipe on 29th June - 1st July. 
This may affect your journey to 
Nursery. 



 

  

 

 

                 York Road Jubilee Party  
 

  

The children enjoyed a lovely day and they enjoyed cakes and juice.  

The children especially enjoyed seeing the York Road Queen, and giving her a wave. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


